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DECEMBER 23, 2015 
 
Tom R. Chambers 
Founder/Director, DAO 
12751 Whittington Drive  #186 
Houston, Texas  77077 
 
Dear Mr. Chambers, 
  
The Russian American Cultural Center gratefully accepts your generous gift, the series 
"My Dear Malevich" and "Red Sweep Black Square".  
 
The exhibition history of these works include Fine Arts Gallery, Zhaoqing University, 
Zhaoqing, China; Novosibirsk State Art Museum, Novosibirsk, Russia; CaviArt Gallery, 
Russian Cultural Center, Houston, Texas, U.S.A.; Harriman Institute, Columbia University, 
New York City; and they could be evaluated: "My Dear Malevich" series (6 prints x  
$ 500 - $3000) and "Red Sweep Black Square" series (5 prints x $ 75 - $ 375).  

These wonderful works will be a part of the RACC art collection.  

Your gift in the amount of $ 3,375.00 is fully tax-deductible due to the RACC's status as a 
501(c)(3) non-profit cultural organization. Our NYS charity registration number: 171084. 
  
We look forward to continued collaboration with you as we approach a new year of 
creativity, cultural compassion, and artistic progress.  
Have a happy and healthy holiday season! 
 
With sincere appreciation, 

                                                                          
Regina Khidekel 
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